
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, December 21, 2021, Quick Notes: 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), heard from Butler Snow’s 

Tommie Cardin regarding redistricting the supervisor district lines due to the most 

recent census. Cardin outlined the proposed meeting – 

 

-Purpose: Transparency will be enhanced by providing for citizen input about 

the redistricting process. 

 

-Format: Butler Snow and the Central Mississippi Planning and 

Development District will lead the hearing that will offer maps, the 

results of the census, legal issues, and a draft of the new map for 

the district lines. Time for statements and questions from attendees 

will be provided. 

 

The public hearing is scheduled for January 25, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the Board room 

in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 The Board voted to renew lobbying contracts for Butler Snow and the Clearwater 

Group. 

 

 The Board approved granting tax exempt status to Mount Zion Missionary Baptist 

Church. 

 

 The Board approved granting tax exempt status to Goodwill Industries of Mississippi. 

 

 The Board approved the 2021-2022 budget for the Madison County Megasite 

Alliance fire protection of $80,550. 

 

 The Board acknowledged a notification letter regarding a better fire protection 

classification, Class 8, for the Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District. 

Please contact your insurance company to see if you qualify for a decrease in 

premiums. 

 

 The Board approved an agreement with Entergy for relocation of distribution 

facilities on Bozeman Road that conflict with roadway improvements. The cost for 

this work is $672,626.28. 

 

 The Board approved GSM, LLC’s final plat of Ashby Ridge, Phase 2. The 

development is approximately 19.4 acres with thirty-five lots at roughly ¼ acre each.  

 

 The Board approved the reduction of the speed limit on Cedar Hill Road from 

Highway 22 to MS 463 from 45 mph to 35 mph, for safety. 

 



 The Board acknowledged an updated Emergency Action Plan for Sulphur Springs 

Park Lake. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Deerfield Clubhouse Estates. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Glendale Farms. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Bellemeade of Caroline. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Magnolia Pointe part two. 

 

 In observance of Christmas, County offices will be closed December 23-December 

27. Garbage collection will run on a normal schedule. 

 

 In observance of New Year’s, County offices will be closed December 31. Garbage 

collection will run on a normal schedule. 

  

 The Board approved a grant application for Emergency Management Performance. 

 

 The Board voted to spend approximately $600 for a topography survey at Sulphur 

Springs. 

 

 The Board voted to acknowledge the Circuit Clerk Employee Handbook. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on January 3, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. 

in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app: Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook: Madison County MS Government 


